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I urge you to enact amendment #2, which will ban the use of scrubbers by cruise ships. I am deeply
concerned by the use of scrubbers because of the negative impacts to humans and the environment.
Scrubbers do not make the use of heavy fuel oil 'clean'. They just convert the toxins produced by
the heavy fuel oil from air pollution to water pollution. This is unacceptable. Polluted water is
harmful to humans and the species that live in Puget Sound including endangered ones such as killer
whales. Please ban the use of scrubbers.


